Iw. David Horay

URANTIA FOUNDATION
533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

April 1, 1977

Mr. B. Hord 1134 W. Knickerbocker Sunnyvale, CA 94087

Dear Mrs. Hord:

Thank you for your inquiry regarding The URANTIA Book. We are pleased to learn you have been studying this revelation for some years and have derived much of spiritual value from its teachings.

As an introduction to our organizations, we are enclosing five items for your perusal:

Declaration of Trust creating URANTIA Foundation A page descriptive of the URANTIA Foundation A page descriptive of the URANTIA Brotherhood "Our Task" by Dr. Meredith Sprunger The inaugural issue of "The URANTIAN Journal of URANTIA Brotherhood"

We hope you find this material helpful.

There is a URANTIA society in Berkeley, California and a number of URANTIA Book study groups sprinkled around the Bay Area. In order to visit one or more of these groups and find one most suited to your desired form of study, please contact:

Mr. David Gray, President San Francisco Bay Area URANTIA Society Box 126 Berkeley, California 94701

We know you will find Mr. Gray friendly and helpful. He can answer many additional questions you may have.

Should you wish to start your own study group in your area, the issue of "The URANTIAN Journal" which is enclosed contains an article on guidelines for group study of The URANTIA Book. Also, the members of the society in Berkeley could offer you helpful information.

Any plans for possible URANTIA Book study centers would be the concern of the Committee on Education of URANTIA Brotherhood. To our knowledge, the committee is not presently formulating plans for such centers. We